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Young, Kaitlin

From: Robert Herring, PE, PMP <rherring@pgh2o.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 12:56 PM

To: Young, Kaitlin

Cc: Beaves, Adele; Wendy Dean

Subject: RE: East End Apartments - Address Change

Attachments: WSUse_TapAllocationAuthorizationLetter_DEV-213-1222.pdf; East End Apartments 

PWSA Water and Sewer Availability.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Kaitlin, 

 

It would be easiest to simply provide written confirmation.  Would that work for the City?  If yes… 

 

PWSA hereby acknowledges that the address for the development changed from 6465 Hamilton Avenue to 6440 

Frankstown Avenue.  Please be advised that this address change does not alter in any way the previously issued Tap 

Allocation Authorization Letter or Water and Sewer Availability Letter. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

Robert Herring, PE, PMP
Senior Project Manager 
Office: 412.255.8800 
Ext: 5532 
  

Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority 
1200 Penn Ave,  Pittsburgh,  PA 15222
  

https://pgh2o.com  

 

 

 

 

   

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments constitute an electronic communication within the 
meaning of the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. § 2510 and its disclosure is strictly limited to the 
recipient intended by the sender of this message. This transmission and any attachments may contain confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information 
contained in or attached to this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the 
sender of this communication of your receipt, in error, by e-mail or by phone, then destroy the original and its attachments 
by deleting them from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 

From: Young, Kaitlin <Kaitlin.Young@kimley-horn.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 11:15 AM 

To: Robert Herring, PE, PMP <rherring@pgh2o.com> 

 You don't often get email from rherring@pgh2o.com. Learn why this is important  
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Cc: Beaves, Adele <Adele.Beaves@kimley-horn.com> 

Subject: East End Apartments - Address Change 

 

CAUTION:   This email originated from outside the authority. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 

the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning Rob,  

I called you yesterday and left a voicemail, but I figured it would help if I also emailed you.  The City of Pittsburgh will not 

accept our sewer planning module as the address has changed since we first began this process.  The appended letters 

from PWSA have the old 6465 Hamilton Avenue Address. The new address is 6440 Frankstown Avenue.  The address 

changed as the proposed building’s front is along Frankstown avenue. Is it possible to update the appended letters with 

the new address? I have also included the official address change for the site.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.  

Thank you,  

Kaitlin Young 

Kimley-Horn | 750 Holiday Drive, Plaza 9, Suite 750 Pittsburgh, PA 15220 

Direct: 412-218-1099 | Mobile: 724-732-5648 Connect with us: Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram | Kimley-

Horn.com     

Celebrating 16 years as one of FORTUNE’s 100 Best Companies to Work For  
 


